
“Did We Discover The Mystery?” 
We have had so much fun discovering different mysteries on 

Mondays throughout the summer. Each week several families 

from Trinity and Pilgrim Lutheran came together to  go out in 

the community. We went to parks, fed ducks, went creek     

walking, created messy artwork and made sandwiches for 

homeless families. Each week as we embarked on a different 

adventure the children made new friends, parents made connec-

tions  and we had the chance to represent Christ out in the com-

munity. There were only a few reasons for Mystery Mondays: 1) 

For families to have something fun to do together (FREE of 

charge). 2) For two different churches to come together to     

families to invite their unchurched neighbors and friends and 4) 

To have FUN!!!!! Every goal was accomplished! Kids made new 

friends, parents found new connections, people invited their 

friends and neighbors and tons of fun was had by all!  is summer 

has been filled with lots of memorizes that will  hopefully fuel us 

throughout this coming school year. We have one more Mystery Monday for this summer; 

it’s on Monday, August 11th. Look for the clues on Facebook and join us-discover the FUN in 

the mystery!  
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Ya Know What?! “...so the next generation may know…” Psalm 78:6 
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Contact Information: 

  Children’s Ministry Director 

Tabitha Lang 

440-974-9614 

tabithal@trinitybaptist.cc 
 

Administrative Assistant-Children & Youth 

Annie Holt 

annieh@trinitybaptist.cc 

 

Check Us Out on the Web: 

https://www.facebook.com/trinitykidsmentor  

Trinitybaptist.cc 

 

Join us  on Friday, August 15th for our Back To School   

Family Movie Night! This will be a fun evening outside      

under the stars (weather permitting) along with snacks, 

friends and fun! The lawn will open at 8:00 p.m. Come   

early, bring a chair or a blanket and get your spot. The 

movie will start around 8:45 p.m. and we will be watching 

A Bugs Life. Don’t miss out on this fun way to ring in the 

new school year-and don’t’ forget to invite your friends!  

Sunday, August 31st is Promotion Sunday! Children will 

report to their new classrooms on this morning to meet 

their teachers. If your child is not in elementary school you 

will receive notification about promotion procedures for 

your child. If you have any questions please see Tabitha 

Lang, Children’s Ministry Director or Annie Holt, Children’s 

Ministry Administrative Assistant. We are not only looking 

forward to this FUN day-but we are looking forward to a 

great year!  

Starting Sunday, August 31st 5th 

graders will check-in on the Secure 

Check-In Systems. Also, 5th      

graders are invited to join  the other       

elementary aged children  at 11:00 a.m. for 

KidsTown Live or join their families in the 

service. 5th     graders are not required to 

have an adult pick them up unless they are 

first time guests.  

                                                                                                       1-45 starts on Wednesday, September 3rd. This is a ministry                       

                                                                                          activity for kids (preteens) in 4th and 5th grade. 1-45 is created for     

                                                                             kids to come and  get answers about different questions like “What

          if all my friends are not following the rules?” “Why do I need to go 

          to church?” “Does the lie really matter if I was trying to help     

someone?” 1-45 is from 6:30 p.m.-8:00 p.m. on Wednesday nights and runs for 8 weeks. Kids can join in 1-45 at anytime 

and it is formatted to easily jump back in if you need to miss a week. If there is enough interest in this ministry activity it will 

be offered in the Spring as well, similar format but different topics-so kids can jump in for another trip on 1-45. To register 

for 1-45 please contact Tabitha Lang, Children’s Ministry Director at 440-974-9614 or tabithal@trinitybaptist.cc. This is going 

to be a fun ride!  

There will be a rain plan 

Childcare is provided for children 3 

years old and under for the Annual  

Business Meeting on Sunday, August 

24th. If you require childcare please register 

through the church office or bulletin.  

https://www.facebook.com/trinitykidsmentor

